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Promoting K of C Awareness 
Brothers, we are all aware of the attacks on the family as a unit and an institution, and we are constantly witness to attacks on our faith, 
even to the point where the federal government is suing a Catholic College to pay for birth control in its medical plan.  As Knights we stand 
against such things, but we need to do more so that people know what we do and why.  We’re not a beer club for old guys, although beer 
after meetings is a nice perk.  If you have an idea to better promote awareness of what we do, please share your idea!  Check us out on the 
web (www.kofc8240.org) & on FaceBook www.facebook.com/home.php?#!/group.php?gid=301533184318  

Brothers,  
 
Spring has sprung and we will soon be in the warmer days 

of summer. This is a time for new beginning and growth 

and looking forward to spending more time outside. My 

son is wanting to go camping more along with other out-

door activities such as baseball games, hiking and just 

playing. I hope all of you find that enjoyment this sum-

mer.  

 

Its hard to believe that this Fraternal Year is almost over. 

Time does fly when you are having fun. This has been an 

interesting year with some new changes that have happen 

and what is to come. I am appreciative for all the support 

and advice in continuing the strong traditions that we have 

within our Council.  

 

Looking back on this year I have reflected on the major 

goals I had. My first goal was to incorporate FAMILY 

more into what we do as Knights. We did accomplish that 

goal with the Dining Outs, (2) Hockey games, baseball 

game and bringing family to our open socials. My second 

goal was to reach out to our widows more. This goal was 

achieved with great support from you and the parish. We 

had an excellent turnout. My third major goal was to do 

better in communicating to you the goings on of the coun-

cil.   

 

Continued to pg. 6 

http://www.kofc8240.org
http://www.facebook.com/home.php?#!/group.php?gid=301533184318


Degree Exemplification 

Amen, I say to you, whatever you did for 

one of these least brothers of mine, you 

did for me… Matthew 25:40  USCCB.org 
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Within the Knights of Columbus there are several degrees, each providing the member valuable lessons. The First Degree teaches the lesson of charity, 

and upon completion he is considered a Knight of Columbus and can participate in all council activities. First Degree members are encouraged to attain the 

Second and Third Degrees, which teach the lessons of unity and fraternity. Upon taking the Third Degree, a member receives full honors of Knighthood and 

is "Knighted." Privileges of Third Degree membership include the ability to serve as a local council officer, and admission to state and Supreme Council busi-

ness meetings. First and Second Degree members can attend the state and Supreme Council meetings, but they are not allowed in the business sessions.  
Upcoming Exemplifications:   Please see the calendar for dates and locations and/or contact Deputy GK  Tony Hayward  -  tonyhayward107@gmail.com      

  Your Prayers are requested for:   

   
Members of the Armed Forces and 
all other Americans in harm’s way, 

Joe Herzig, Al Vendt, Chris and Clau-
dia Schrock, Katie McAlpine, Mrs 
Consolacion Aranas, Willie J Blake, 
Jack Gorman, Retired Air Force Colo-
nel Bob Hinger( past District Deputy 
from Northern VA), Karen Myers,  
Joan Gorman , Al Frenette, James 
Woneski, Joe Nash, Bob Stermer, 
Dorothy Shares, Shawn Smith, Ed 
Boone, and Jeanie Chamberlain,  
Katherine Discavagoo, Frank Peter-
son, Leigh Trocine, John Lawrence, 
Mary Hunt, Mary Fallon, Shawn 
Huffaker,  and Jane Schrievea  
  

For the Seminarians who are supported by 

this council, Sean Koehr and Sean Kenney, 

along with those other individuals who are 

considering a religious vocation.    

 

In Memoriam 

Bob Elko 

Curtis Lightfoot Council Treasurer’s Report 

As of business meeting May 12, 2016  
  

Checking $19,668.08 
Savings    $17,005.07 
Savings II $  2,514.72 
Total        $39,187.87 

Have you Heard about the Council Dining Out Events? 
Council Dining Out, a meet for dinner event, once a month at one of our local Ches-

apeake restaurants. This is purely a social event and it will be on a "no host" basis 
with separate checks provided to you. Spouses and children are more than wel-

come to attend. Check with Brother Jerry Hart at jsandyhart@aol.com (or 757-575
-1857) if you plan to attend and the number you will have in your party. 

The McGivney  

Prayer 

God, our Father, protector of the poor and defender of the wid-

ow and orphan, you called your priest, Father Michael J. 

McGivney, to be an apostle of Christian family life and to lead the 

young to the generous service of their neighbor. Through the 

example of his life and virtue may we follow your Son, Jesus 

Christ, more closely, fulfilling his commandment of charity and 

building up his Body which is the Church. Let the inspiration of 

your servant prompt us to greater confidence in your love so 

that we may continue his work of caring for the needy and the 

outcast. We humbly ask that you glorify your venerable servant 

Father Michael J. McGivney on earth according to the design of 

your holy will. Through his intercession, grant the favor I now 

present (here make your request). Through Christ our Lord. 

Amen. 

mailto:jsandyhart@aol.com
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Council 8240 Calendar  Jul-Oct 2016 

◄ May 2016 ~ June 2016 ~ Jul 2016 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

  

2 

7:30pm Assembly 

2185 Meeting 

3 

09-Noon Assembly 

2185 First Friday 

Adoration 

4 

11:00 am Council 6546 
3rd Degree Richmond, 

VA 

5 

  

6 

  

7 

6-8pm District 2 

Meeting 
POP 

8 

  

9 
7:30pm Council Business 

Meeting 

10 

  

11 

  

12 

  

13 

  

14 

  

15 

  

16 

0900 Mass for the 

repose of the souls 

of Bob Elko and 

Curtis Lightfoot 

17 

  

18 

9am-3pm 
VA Pr e-Organizational 

Mtg 
Richmond, VA 
  

19 
Father’s Day 

20 

  

21 

  

22 

  

23 
7:30pm Social Meeting 

24 

  

25 

11:00am council 5332 
3rd Degree Manassas, 

VA 

26 
1-6pm Cornhole Tour-

nament 
at the BLUEFROG 

Bar/Grill 
           565 Cedar 

Road 

27 

  

28 

  

29 

  

30 

  

Notes: 

◄ Jun 2016 ~ July 2016 ~ Aug 2016 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

          1 

  

2 

  

3 
GK Vacation 

4 
Independence Day 
GK Vacation 

5 
GK Vacation 

6 
GK Vacation 

7 

7:30pm All Saints 

Assy, Mtg 
GK Vacation 

8 
GK Vacation 

9 
GK Vacation 

10 
GK Vacation 

11 
GK Vacation 

12 
GK Vacation 

13 
GK Vacation 

14 
7:30pm Council Business 

Meeting 
GK Vacation 

15 
GK Vacation 

16 

  

17 

1PM Council Offic-

ers Installation at 

SSM 

18 

  

19 

  

20 

  

21 

  

22 

  

23 

  

24 

  

25 

  

26 

  

27 

  

28 
7:30pm Social Meeting 

29 

  

30 

  

31 

  

Notes: 



hope ever more fully in 

God who is “rich in 

mercy.”  

May he carry out the 

good works prepared  

By God beforehand and 

so live completely “for 

the praise of his glory.”  

 

Saint John Paul II  

Mother of Mercy  
O Mary, Mother of 

Mercy,  watch over 

all people,  that the 

Cross of Christ may not 

be emptied of its power,  

that man may not stray 

from the path of the 

good or become blind to 

sin, but may put his 

Marian  
Devotion Discover a World 

of Good Things in 

the Knights of 

Columbus 
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Charity 
 

Unity 
 

Fraternity 
 

Patriotism 

To join the guild (it's free) or to learn more about it go to: www.fathermcgivney.org/mcg/en/contact/register.html  

COLUMBIAN CLUB OF CHESAPEAKE, INC.  

Every member of Council 8240 is also a shareholder of the Columbian Club of Chesapeake (CCC) Incorporated. The Supreme 

By-Laws of the K of C prohibits councils from owning real property, so to own real property a council will form a non-profit 

corporation. So when Council 8240 was willed property by Brother Joe Drago, we formed the CCC. We own three properties. 

The house and land originally given to us by Joe (1277 Hillwell Road) and two townhouses, one located on Faire Chase (just off 

Waters Road) and another on Montrose Court (off Great Bridge Blvd). We hold these as investment property. The CCC is gov-

erned by Knights of Council 8240. The next meeting scheduled for January 21st at Prince of Peace, time TBD.  All members of 

Council 8240 are welcome. 

 

The current officers are:  

Greg McCracken - President  

Frank Hunt - Vice President  

Tom Tucker - Treasurer  

Michael Gomori - Secretary  

 

Anyone that would like to learn more about the CCC or would like to assist us in managing the properties or acquiring another 

property is very welcome. This is another Service opportunity within the K of C.  If you are interested please contact Frank 

Hunt at frankhjr78@gmail.com or 757-536-2589. 

mailto:frankhjr78@gmail.com
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COUNCIL 8240’s OWN ONLINE STORE.  For shirts, t-shirts, aprons, bags etc.  The Queensboro Company has set up for 

Council 8240 our own online store.  All the items include free embroidery and $1 comes back to the council for each 

item sold.  Our online store website is http://kofc8240.qbstores.com and also is accessible through our council 
website.  You are NOT required to register, but if you register your e-mail address you can get automatic notification 
of sales and promotions. 

In service to One, In service to all 

“Human life is sacred and inviolable at every moment of existence, including the initial phase which precedes birth. All human 
beings, from their mother’s womb, belong to God who searches them and knows them, who forms them and knits them together 

with his own hands, who gazes on them when they are tiny shapeless embryos and already sees in them the adults of tomorrow 
whose days are numbered and whose vocation is even now written in the ‘book of life.’ There too, when they are still in their 

mothers’ womb—as many passages of the Bible bear witness—they are the personal objects of God’s loving and fatherly provi-

dence.” (Evangelium Vitae, 61).   Read more at  the following:  http://www.kofc.org/un/en/public_policy/prolife.html  

 

Culture of Life 

PGK John Hoffman is Council 8240’s Culture & Life Director, he welcomes your thoughts and suggestions at Hoffmanpfu@cox.net.  

Council Calendar continued from page 3 

◄ Jul 2016 ~ August 2016 ~ Sep 2016 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 

  

2 

  

3 

  

4 

7:30pm All Saints 

Assy. Mtg 

5 

  

6 

  

7 

  

8 

  

9 

  

10 

  

11 
7:30pm Council Business 

Meeting 

12 

  

13 

  

14 

  

15 

  

16 

  

17 

  

18 

  

19 

  

20 

  

21 

  

22 

  

23 

  

24 

  

25 
7:30pm Social Meeting 

26 

  

27 
TAP TAP CRAFT BEER 

FESTIVAL (12PM-8PM) 

28 
8240 Knights with the 

Norfolk Tides 

29 

  

30 

  

31 

  

Notes: 

http://kofc8240.qbstores.com
mailto:Hoffmanpfu@cox.net
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Outings 

Continued from pg. 1 

 

This newsletter has been masterfully ran by Brother Joe Branco and our website is improving along 

with Facebook page. We are also transitioning to have the minutes of our Business meeting done elec-

tronically and submitted out so everyone is aware. 

 

I do have one last request as your GK for this year. With us not having a major fundraiser this year, we 

need ideas and coordinators to do events. We had a new event a few months ago (Final Four Party) that 

was a simple event but was also a fundraiser. No idea is too small and I am looking for all types of ide-

as. This will help our Council, our Parish and our community.  

 

I would also like to congratulate Tony Hayward for being selected as next Fraternal Year Grand Knight 

along with his officer team.  

 

Finally, thank you for a gratifying year as Grand Knight. As always I am appreciative you selected me 

and am looking forward to working with each and every one of you. 

  

VJ 
B. Scott 

Catholic Passion Ministries presents a new series entitled, “Be Catholic. Live Catholic. Rekindling our Catholic Identity.  This series will highlight the unique-

ness of our Catholic faith and Catholic life.  It is open to everyone, Catholics and those who want to learn more about the beauty of our faith.  You can attend 

single classes or the entire series.  For more information, contact Deacon Adrian at deacon.adrian@popparish.org, or Suzy Kelly at suzy@jokell.com. 

 

 DATES:  Third Monday of every month… next meeting June 20. 

 TIME:  6:30PM, Rosary; 7:00PM – 8:00PM Series 

 PLACE:  Prince of Peace, Chapel area 

 PRESENTERS:  Deacon Adrian Marchi and Suzy Kelly  

Monthly Council Dining Out Social at a local restaurant. 

mailto:deacon.adrian@popparish.org
mailto:suzy@jokell.com
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KOVAR 

A Virginia Knights of Columbus Charity established in 1971 to provide financial assistance through grants and 

home loans to tax exempt organizations providing training and assistance to citizens with intellectual disabilities.  

“Give Jesus your heart to love and your hands to serve. Be His light, His fire of love amongst the  poor.” 
Recognizing, as Blessed Mother Theresa did, that the greatest poverty today is to be unloved and unwant-
ed, we are called first to receive God’s love in our hearts and then carry that love to our homes, our com-
munities and our neighborhoods. KOVAR is an important ministry that helps those among us who need us 
the most. It is a wonderful family event that allows us to share with our children the joy of providing service 
to others.  Blessed Mother Theresa provided us all with a worthy example to follow, please contact Brother 
Stephen Clock, sjclock@phoenix-group.com (757) 615-2367 to volunteer with KOVAR.” 

Council Birthdays 
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Will you outlive your money? 

Are you nervous about where your money is invested and how it is performing?  You are not alone if you are scared to death!   

 
The simple fact is you are responsible for your financial future.  Whether you are 30, 50, 70  . . .  you need to have a balanced approach to your 

finances.  If you have some of your finances with the Knights, then you have a piece of your future financial growth guaranteed.  That is the good 
news; if you want to do more with the Knights you are welcome to do so.  If you want to start doing something with the Knights, then let’s get start-

ed.   

 

This year we have rolled over or just started new deposits at a rate that is envious in the financial world we are averaging $500,000 per month 

that is $6M this year!   

 
Why the tremendous growth rate?  Here is my answer . . . our products offer a better than average return.  Then when you guarantee the return, 

then you are part of a small group of companies that actually guarantee anything.  The best part is when you start to use your money with the KC 
annuities, our options for income are second to none and our distribution interest rates are some of the strongest in the industry.  Yes there are 

two interest rates, the accumulation rate which is the one most companies advertise and then the distribution interest rate, the one companies do 

not talk about.  This one is equally or even more important.  This rate tells you how your money is distributed to you.  
 

Do you know if you will outlive your money? 

 

Consider us your financial doctor.  Yes, we are by appointment only and like your doctor or dentist, we are booked out for a few weeks.   However, 

if you have an emergency, tell my staff, we will get you in and start fixing your finances. 

 
With all the uncertainty in the world today and much of which we have no control, we need to control what we can control.  Whether you want to 

invest in guaranteed growth, IRA, Roth or unqualified plans, you can do so.  

  
Or if you want to place funds in our hugely popular guaranteed participating Whole Life policies, you can apply to see if you medically qualify.  These 

are great tax free retirement supplements or plans! 

 

Is your Long Term Care plan in place?  Do you even have one? 

Is your income covered from disability?  Do you have disability insurance? 

You know, we are here for you and your family and or business.  We are excellent in what we do and our reputation is outstanding. 
If you want a confidential consultation, that may be your first step.  Call us, we will listen and if you want us to, we will  build you a plan.  It starts 

with your phone call! 

495 - 1492 

“Excellence in Life Planning®” 

Robert W. Abbate, FIC CSA ● The Abbate Practice, LLC ● Knights of Columbus 

4646 Princess Anne Rd Suite 106 

Virginia Beach, VA  23462 

757-495-1492  

abbatepracticemail@kofc.org 

www.bobabbate.org 

mailto:abbatepracticemail@kofc.org
http://www.bobabbate.org
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Council News  

Council 8240 Website – www.kofc8240.org 

Our website is available to the public, and it’s a good way to introduce someone to The KofC and Council 8240, and there is also a Members Only sec-

tion.  The power of our website is that it uses our official roster, as maintained by the Supreme Office in Connecticut, and gives us a way to call each 

other and to e-mail each other securely.  If you cannot access the Member’s Only section contact the Council Webmaster, Frank Hunt at 

frankhjr78@gmail.com or 757-536-2589.  Another VERY powerful feature of our website is that updating information on it is VERY easy.  Anyone willing 

to try can be given Admin rights, and Frank will be delighted to give you a “how to” lesson.  No special computer skills are needed.  The combination of 

our roster in the background and ease of use gives us a way to organize events using the website, as the calendar also has an automated “sign up list” 

feature built in to it.  The more we use it, and the more people that add to it, the more useful it will be. 

Looking for Council 

information on up-

coming events 

please visit the 

Council Webpage 

Volunteer Hours—-  Remember to let SK Mr. Mark A Zaccagnini know about your volunteer hours on the first week 
of the month for the previous month. Just call or email your hours and what activity. Your efforts help document 
how productive and effective our council is in supporting the mission of our parish. Thank you! 

Officers for  2016-2017 Fraternal Year 

Grand Knight  Tony Hayward - tonyhayward107@gmail.com  

Chaplain  Rev. Romy Jazmin - pop.office@popparish.org 

Deputy GK  Shawn Huffaker -  vt96mechengr@verizon.net    

Chancellor  Jerry Hart - jsandyhart@aol.com   

Recorder  Brian Yetka  -  Byetka14@yahoo.com  

Fin. Sect’y  Tommy Rosatti -  tommyrosati@gmail.com 

Treasurer  Tom  Pestka-  tjpestka@hotmail.com 

Lecturer   Walter Quigley - walterquigley@cox.net     

Advocate  Jason Gusman -  vacationj72@gmail.com 

Warden   James Cobell– jamescobell3@cox.net 

Inside Guard James Carich– jamesc85@verizon.net 

Outside Guard  Unassigned 

Trustees:   

3rd Year Dave Van Petten - davidvanpetten@cox.net 

2nd Year Stephen Clock  -  sjclock@phoenix- group.com   

1st Year   Brian Scott  -  Bscott3534@yahoo.com   

Men’s Breakfast News 

 

The regular meeting of the Men’s 

Breakfast will not be held during 

the months of June, July, and Au-

gust.   

 

WDGK T. Hayward 

http://www.kofc8240.org
mailto:frankhjr78@gmail.com
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Membership Birthdays 



Page 11 

WGK Brian Scott with Frank Huerta, Alfred Basile, and Tony 

Gravina. 

On May 26, 2015 K of C Council 8240 held a special ceremony at Prince of Peace Catholic Church in Chesapeake, 
Virginia to confer the honors of Honorary Life upon 24 Brothers who display steadfast loyalty as a Knight of Colum-
bus.  Present were many family, friends, and brother Knights gathered for the occasion symbolizing the loyalty, de-
votion, and obedience to the principles of the Order for their respective years of service. 
 
The solemn ceremony led by Grand Knight Brian Scott also recognized  Alfred Basile, Edwin Costa, William Foley, 

Anthony Gravina, Frank Huerta, and Patsy Mitolo who each have 50 or more years of service with the Order.  

24 Brothers Knights Honored 

for over 850 years of Service  

A  group of our Council’s Honorary Life members 
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Council Calendar continued from page 5 

◄ Aug 2016 ~ September 2016 ~ Oct 2016 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

        1 

  

2 

  

3 

  

4 

  

5 
Labor Day 

6 

  

7 

  

8 
7:30pm Council Business 

Meeting 

9 

  

10 

  

11 

  

12 

  

13 

  

14 

  

15 

  

16 

  

17 

  

18 

  

19 

  

20 

  

21 

  

22 
7:30pm Social Meeting 
7:30pm Council 8240 2nd 

Degree 

23 

  

24 

  

25 

  

26 

  

27 

  

28 

  

29 

  

30 

  

Notes: 

◄ Sep 2016 ~ October 2016 ~ Nov 2016 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

            1 

  

2 

  

3 

  

4 

  

5 

  

6 

  

7 

  

8 

  

9 

  

10 
Columbus Day 

11 

  

12 

  

13 
7:30pm Council Business 

Meeting 

14 

  

15 

  

16 

  

17 

  

18 

  

19 

  

20 

  

21 

  

22 

  

23 

  

24 

  

25 

  

26 

  

27 
7:30pm Social Meeting 
Council 8240 1st Degree 

28 

  

29 

  

30 

  

31 

  

Notes: 



How to Pray the Rosary 
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From the USCCB————————————-HOW TO PRAY THE ROSARY———————————————————— 

The Rosary is a Scripture-based prayer. It begins with the Apostles' Creed, which summarizes the great mysteries of 

the Catholic faith. The Our Father, which introduces each mystery, is from the Gospels. The first part of the Hail Mary 

is the angel's words announcing Christ's birth and Elizabeth's greeting to Mary. St. Pius V officially added the second 

part of the Hail Mary. The Mysteries of the Rosary center on the events of Christ's life. There are four sets of Myster-

ies: Joyful, Sorrowful, Glorious and––added by Pope John Paul II in 2002––the Luminous. 

The repetition in the Rosary is meant to lead one into restful and contemplative prayer related to each Mystery. The 

gentle repetition of the words helps us to enter into the silence of our hearts, where Christ's spirit dwells. The Rosary 

can be said privately or with a group. 

The Five Joyful Mysteries are traditionally prayed on the Mondays, Saturdays, and Sundays of Advent:  

The Annunciation 

The Visitation 

The Nativity 

The Presentation in the Temple 

The Finding in the Temple 

The Five Sorrowful Mysteries are traditionally prayed on the Tuesday, Friday, and Sundays of Lent: 

The Agony in the Garden 

The Scourging at the Pillar 

The Crowning with Thorns 

The Carrying of the Cross 

The Crucifixion and Death 

The Five Glorious Mysteries are traditionally prayed on the Wednesday and Sundays outside of Lent and Advent:  

The Resurrection 

The Ascension 

The Descent of the Holy Spirit 

The Assumption 

The Coronation of Mary 

The Five Luminous Mysteries are traditionally prayed on Thursdays: 

The Baptism of Christ in the Jordan 

The Wedding Feast at Cana 

Jesus' Proclamation of the Coming of the Kingdom of God 

The Transfiguration 

The Institution of the Eucharist 

 

 

Praying the Rosary 

Make the Sign of the Cross. 

Holding the Crucifix, say the Apostles' Creed. 

On the first bead, say an Our Father. 

Say three Hail Marys on each of the next three beads. 

Say the Glory Be 

For each of the five decades, announce the Mystery, then say the Our Father. 

While fingering each of the ten beads of the decade, next say ten Hail  Marys 

while meditating on the Mystery. Then say a Glory Be. (After finishing each 

decade, some say the following prayer requested by the Blessed Virgin Mary at 

Fatima: "O my Jesus, forgive us our sins, save us from the fires of hell, lead all 

souls to Heaven, especially those who have most need of your mercy.") 

After saying the five decades, say the "Hail, Holy Queen, followed by this dia-

logue and prayer: 

V. Pray for us, O holy Mother of God. 

R. That we may be made worthy of the promises of Christ. 

 

 

Let us pray: O God, whose Only Begotten Son, by his life, Death, and Resurrec-

tion, has purchased for us the rewards of eternal life, grant, we beseech thee, 

that while meditating on these mysteries of the most holy Rosary of the Blessed 

Virgin Mary, we may imitate what they contain and obtain what they promise, 

through the same Christ our Lord. Amen. 



We’re on the web 

at 

www.kofc8240.org 

Newsletter Disclaimer 

 

Our Council newsletter is a quarterly publication of interest to members of the Knights of Columbus Council 8240 located 

in Chesapeake, Virginia.   Each newsletter publication is distributed by electronic mail to all members and by surface mail 

to those members preferring a hard copy or do not have access to electronic mail.  Input, suggestions, comments, etc… 

related to this publication should be directed to the newsletter editor Joseph Branco (joebranco@cox.net). The quarterly 

input deadline for subsequent newsletters is established as the 1st of the month-August, November, February, and May 

annually. The most recent edition of this newsletter can be found on the Council 8240 webpage at www.kofc8240.org .  

Insurance / Field Agent     

Bob Abbate, FIC, CSA 
The Abbate Practice, F.A. Knights of Columbus 

Member MDRT "Court of the Table" and SKC 

Serving Virginia Beach, Chesapeake, and Lake Gaston 

4646 Princess Anne Rd., Ste. 106, Virginia Beach, VA 

Office: (757) 495-1492 Fax: (757) 495-1367 
Email: Info@BobAbbate.org 

Schedule a visit with Bob to talk about Long Term Care Insurance 

mailto:info@bobabbate.org

